
NOTE: - Planning Committee - 11th April 2017 
 
 
Items 5e and 5f 
 
Application Nos. 17/00102/VAR and 17/00103/VAR - The Oast House, Codham 
Little Park Drive, Wethersfield have been withdrawn by the applicant and they will 
not be considered at the Planning Committee meeting to be held on 11th April 2017. 
 


